
From: Redacted 

Sent: 8/8/2013 2:17:22 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: rae@epue.ea.gov (rae@epue.ea.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Integration of Renewables Into the Distribution System 

Bob 

I am happy to help, I am out of the office today but will give you a call tomorrow. 

Thanks 
Redact 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 01:02 PM 
To Redacted 

Redacted Cc: rae@cpuc.ca.gov <rae@cpuc.ca.gov>; 
Subject: Fw: Integration of Renewables Into the Distribution System 

Red 
This was intended for you, I gave Bob the wrong address. 

From: Elliott, Robert A. [mailto:robert.elliott@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 11:36 AM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Integration of Renewables Into the Distribution System 

Ms. Dege: 

I am writing a report on problems associated with the integration of renewable generation into 
the distribution system and I asked John Hughes whom to contact for information at PG&E. He 
recommended you, hence this e-mail. 

Would you kindly take a few minutes and answer the attached questionnaire? I would certainly 
appreciate your help on this. 

Thanks a lot. 

Bob Elliott 

SB GT&S 0765042 

mailto:rae@epue.ea.gov
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Senior Utilities Engineer, Energy Division 

SB GT&S 0765043 


